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To Administrations of Member States of the ITU


�
Subject:	Consultation on the continued need for certain footnotes to the Table of Frequency Allocations 


�
To the Director General








Dear Sir,





1.	The World Radiocommunication Conference, Geneva 1995 (WRC-95) by its Resolution No. 26, has considered, among others, the need to review footnotes to the Table of Frequency Allocations regularly in order to ensure that any footnotes which are no longer required are deleted. It has resolved that recommended agendas for future world radiocommunication conferences should include an agenda item which would enable country footnotes, or country names in footnotes, to be deleted, if no longer required (resolves 5). 





2.	As you are aware, some footnotes have been incorporated many years ago and may no longer be necessary due to changes in national frequency usage. Additionally, in many of the frequency bands the need for international recognition of this exceptional usage (as reflected in the footnote) may no longer be strictly necessary.  With the co-operation of all the Administrations during the earlier consultation process, some of the footnotes have been deleted during the last conference. 





3.	The Conference had also instructed the Director, Radiocommunication Bureau, to review footnotes periodically, in consultation with concerned administrations and communicate the results to the future world radiocommunication conferences, in order to enable administrations to propose the deletion of their country footnotes, or their country names from footnotes as appropriate. 





4.	The Bureau, hence, requests your earnest co-operation in the review of those footnotes to the Table of Frequency Allocations, where your country name appears and to  identify those footnotes which you consider are no longer essential to be retained and inform the Bureau of the same, as early as possible, and in any case not later than 15 August 1997. The consolidated results of this consultation will be included in the report to the Conference (WRC-97).  Simultaneously, your Administration is also requested to submit appropriate proposals to the World Radiocommunication Conference, 1997,  to this effect.


�
























5.	The Bureau remains at your disposal for any additional information or assistance that  your Administration may need.





	Yours faithfully,























	Robert W. Jones�	Director�	Radiocommunication Bureau
































	Distribution:





-	Administrations of Member States of the ITU


-	Members of the Radio Regulations Board
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